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October 7, 2024 

Honorable …………………………,   

We would appreciate if you would answer the following questions.  

Your response will be shared with your Polish American constituents. 

 

1. Would you regularly consult with leaders of Polish-American organizations, such 

as Polish American Congress, on matters related to Poland?  Would you 
designate a specific person in your office for our leaders to contact? 

 

2. Will you support a favorable pricing policy for the military equipment for Polish 

armed forces? 

 

3. Do you feel that Poland has been sufficiently compensated for its human and 
material losses as a result of WWII, compared to other countries? 

 

4. What would you propose to assure true freedom of expression in the universities 
and the media? 

 

 

Yours truly,  

 

Richard Brzozowski, President    
Polish American Congress, Long Island NY Division,  
516 – 354-4349   brozo@verizon.com  
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